
 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Welcome to First Grade!  We are excited to work together with you in 

order to make this year a wonderful experience for your child.  

Together we will help develop your children into life-long learners.  We 

have four wonderful first grade teachers, with a combined total of 79 

years of teaching experience.  Mrs. Arthur, Mrs. Dew, Mrs. Lepick, and 

Mrs. King are looking forward to working with you to make this year a 

positive educational experience for your child. 

Hold on to your hats… First Grade is going to be a year full of exciting 

surprises! 

 

Sincerely, 

Your First Grade Teachers__ 


